From: Tomo T
Sent: 27 May 2020 11:00
To: Planning
Subject: Application for tree pruning at 6A Camden Square

Hello
My name is Tomo Takabatake. I'm a resident at 6A Camden Square, London NW1 9UY.

A tree (silver birch/betula pendula) in our back garden is due for a prune. We are
applying for permission as we are in a conservation area.

| have spoken to an Arborist who has recommended the following works: 2m crown
reduction in order to reduce branches overhanging neighbouring property and create a
more compact and stable shape.

Kind regards
Tomo



